November 15, 2011

A meeting of the Policy Review Committee was held on November 15, 2011, at 6:30 p.m. in the Wareham Middle School Library. Attendees were:

- o Chris Panarese
- o Deborah Freitas
- o Judi DeBonise
- o Beth Giuffrida
- Michelle Skolnik
- o Rhonda Veugen
- o Lynn Burroughs
- o Rebecca Hemsley-Gakidis
- o Christine Holbrook
- Barry Rabinovitch

The meeting was called to order at 6:34pm

The minutes of October 11, 2011 were approved 7-0-3

Old Business

Graduation Requirements - approved with attached changes.

New Business

Emergency Closing – approved with no changes.

Collections and Fundraising - sent back for further review. Rhonda will distribute new version for committee to review.

Community Use of School Vehicles - approved with attached changes.

Any other business

Meetings were set for the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 5:30pm. The next meeting is December 13th.

The meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.

Rhonda Veugen, Chair



January 10, 2012

A meeting of the Policy Review Committee was held on January 10, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in the Wareham Middle School Library. Attendees were:

- Chris Panarese
- Deborah Freitas
- Judi DeBonise
- Beth Giuffrida
- Michelle Skolnik
- Rhonda Veugen
- Lynn Burroughs
- Jan Rotella
- Teri DeFilippo
- Jill Johnson
- Cliff Sylvia
- Kristine Ansell

The meeting was called to order at 5:32pm

The minutes of November 15, 2011 were approved 7-0-4 (Rotella; Johnson; Sylvia; Ansell)

Old Business

<u>Collections & Fundraising</u> – committee decided to expand on the existing policy. Discussion, debate and then approved with attached changes.

New Business

<u>Internet Safety</u> – approved with attached changes. Committee asked for the Acceptable Use Policy to be put on a future agenda for discussion.

<u>Budget</u> – approved with no changes

Energy Management Conservation - ran out of time to review. Please move to February's agenda

Any other business

The meeting adjourned at 7:10 p.m.

Rhonda Veugen, Chair

